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Law Society congratulates new Chief Justice of the Supreme Court of NSW

May 13, 2011

The President of the Law Society of NSW today paid tribute to Tom Bathurst QC and congratulates him on his appointment as Chief Justice of the Supreme Court of NSW.
Tom Bathurst was admitted as a solicitor in 1972 and went to the bar in 1977. He was appointed Queen’s Counsel in 1987.  He was elected president of the New South Wales Bar Association in November 2009.

“Mr Bathurst is an excellent lawyer and he will make an exceptional contribution to the Courts in NSW and we look forward to working with him in the years to come,” said Stuart Westgarth, President of the Law Society of NSW.

Media contact: Sean Brogan, Communications Manager, The Law Society of NSW (02) 9926 0250 or 0407 436 709. 
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